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Southern California Edison (SCE) offers the following comments on the 2018 Stakeholder 

Catalog of the California Independent System Operator (CAISO)1.  

 

The CRR auction mechanism redesign should be the highest priority item and should be 

immediately addressed in an expedited stakeholder process for implementation as soon as 

possible.  

The RDT Attribute Reporting Responsibility (RARR) should be prioritized as the next highest in 

the ranking process and also immediately begun as a stakeholder process.  This stakeholder topic 

is necessary in order to implement the CAISOs directives to utilize the physical characteristics of 

the resource under contingency circumstances while utilizing economic attributes during non-

contingency circumstances.  As such, this element must be addressed soon to carry out an 

effective market design. 

 

                                                           
1 http://www.caiso.com/Documents/2018DraftPolicyInitiativesCatalog.pdf 
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